MACKENZIE
—

MACKENZIE DISTRICT PLAN
RESOURCE MANAGEMENT ACT 1991

DECISION ON PLAN CHANGE 13 — MACKENZIE BASIN
SUBZONE

The Mackenzie District Council hereby gives notice that it has made decisions on District
Plan Change 13 — Mackenzie Basin Subzone. Plan Change 13 introduces provisions
into the District Plan to provide greater protection of the landscape values of the
Mackenzie Basin from inappropriate subdivision, use and development, and addresses
some minor errors and omissions in the subdivision and transportation rules.

Copies of the decision are available for public inspection at the following locations:
e Mackenzie District Council, Main Street, Fairlie
e Mackenzie District Council Service Centre, Market Place, Twizel
¢ electronically at www.mackenzie.govt.nz

Notice of the decision is given under Clause 10(3) of the First Schedule to the Resource
Management Act 1991. From the date of this notice the proposed plan changes are
amended in accordance with these decisions.

For further information regarding this plan change, please contact Nathan Hole, phone
(03) 685 9019 or email at nathan@mackenzie.govt.nz.

Glen Innes

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER
MACKENZIE DISTRICT COUNCIL
5 September 2009



